











June, 2017

Welcome to Palm Springs!

It is a pleasure to welcome the attendees of the 34* Annual Convention of the
International Association of Gay Square Dance Clubs (JAGSDC) June 30 thru July 3,
2017.

Palm Springs is a year-round destination for business groups and tourists from throughout
the rd. Whether this is y  first trip to our beautiful city or you are a3 ming
visitor, we Invite you to take some time to discover all that makes Palm Springs a great
place  /isit.

W you are here for your conference, we hope you will find time to unwind and

relax. Visitors come to Palm Springs to enjoy our wonderful weather, play golf or tennis,

hike, bicyde, bask in the bright sun poolside. or simply marvel at the natural beauty of
: area.

or of this grea Jdam g of our diversity and the respect we show
one another, espediaily to our visitors. We are pleased that you have chosen to visit us
here in Palm Springs.

We want you to feel welcome and leave with wonderful memories. If there is anything
we can do to make your visit more enjoyable, don't hesitate to ask.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Moon
Mayor





















































































